#%,  STATE OF ILLINOIS
1 HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. ® SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 ©(217) 782-3516 FAX: (217) 785-4111
July 7, 2016

Steven C. Hall, CPA, MBA

Senior Vice President / Chief Financial Officer
Park Court, Ltd.

600 S. 13th Street

Pekin, Illinois 61554

Re: 77 IAC 1130.720 - Financial Commitment
Project Number: #16-017 - Griffin Medical Office Building Permit
Permit Holder: Progressive Health System

Dear Mr. Hall:

We are in receipt of your letter dated July 5, 2016 notifying the State Board of the financial
commitment of Permit #16-017. Based upon your correspondence our records will show that
Permit #16-017 had a financial commitment date of July 6, 2016, the date we received your
financial commitment letter. The permit holder is in compliance with 77 IAC 1130.720. Thank
you for your compliance with the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act.

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.

Sincerely,

“‘WB (17—

Kathy Olson, Board Chair
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board




